
Moving Forward Together 2050 

Comments 

 

Do you have additional comments or would like to share questions or concerns on something that was 

not covered today? Please share, your feedback is important to the Moving Forward Together 2050 

Planning Process.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Want to receive updates and meeting announcements from the CORE MPO? 
Please provide your email: 
 

Submit Comments via email at wangw@thempc.org  or mail to CORE MPO P.O. Box 8246 110 

East State Street, Savannah GA 31412-8246. 

 You can also provide comments by visiting https://www.thempc.org/Core/Mtp2050.  
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